
SUPREME COURT OF TASMANIA 

CIRCULAR TO PRACTITIONERS 

 

No 3 of 2019 28 March 2019 

 

PROBATE REGISTRY REQUISITIONS 

 

 

Practitioners are advised that from 1 May 2019 the Probate Registry will forward requisitions 

to practitioners as follows: 

1. By post or DX:  

Where the application or documents that form part of the application are returned to 

enable the requisition to be answered; 

 

2. By email to a firm’s generic email address:  

Where only a supplementary affidavit is required to answer the requisition. 

 

 

 

 

B P McManus 

DEPUTY REGISTRAR 

 


